
 
A P P R O V E D 

THE VIRGINIA BOARD OF SOCIAL WORK 
REGULATORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

THURSDAY, APRIL 19, 2007 
 
The Regulatory Committee of the Virginia Board of Social Work ("Board") meeting was 
convened at 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 19, 2007 at the Department of Health 
Professions, 6603 West Broad Street, Richmond, Virginia.  Wayne Martin, Chair, called 
the meeting to order.  
 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS  Wayne A. Martin, Chair 
 PRESENT:   David R. Boehm 
     Willie T. Greene, Sr.  
     Sandra Horne-Quatannens    
      
           
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: Charles R. Chambers, Jr. 
     Jill Smeltzer 
 
STAFF PRESENT:   Evelyn B. Brown, Executive Director 
     Elaine Yeatts, Senior Policy Analyst 
     Arnice N. Covington, Administrative Assistant 
 
OTHERS PRESENT:  Debra Riggs, Executive Director, Virginia Chapter  
      NASW 
     Mark O’Shea, Virginia Society of Clinical  
      Social Workers     
 
 
ORDERING OF AGENDA 
 
Mr. Martin opened the floor to any changes in the Order of the Agenda.  The Agenda was 
accepted. 
 
 
Mr. Martin announced that no public comment would be received per the Meeting 
Notice.  
 
 
The Committee reviewed the Notice of Intended Regulatory Action with Ms. Yeatts. The 
Committee expects to propose a motion to accept the NOIRA at the Board Meeting on 
April 20, 2007.  
 



Ms. Yeatts reviewed the Regulations for Public Participation Guidelines with the 
Committee.  The Committee expects to propose a motion to accept fast-tracking the PPG 
Regulations at the Board Meeting on April 20, 2007.  
 
The Committee reviewed the Proposed Regulations Governing the Practice of Social 
Work and proposed changes that Ms. Yeatts will distribute at the Board Meeting on 
April 20, 2007.  The Committee expects to propose a motion to accept the proposed 
changes. 
 
Following review Ms. Horne-Quatannens moved to accept the PPG, NOIRA, and 
Proposed Regulations Governing the Practice of Social Work, with changes discussed. 
Mr. Greene seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 
 
Mr. Martin moved that the Committee recommend the above action to the Board of 
Social Work at its meeting on April 20, 2007. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board the meeting adjourned at 
2:30 p.m. 
 
 
            
                 Wayne Martin, Chair 
 
 
       
Evelyn B. Brown, Executive Director 
 


